
‘leaving no stones unturned’ 

 

Friday 3rd May 

The warmer weather seems to be creeping in – let’s hope that it is here to stay!  

We hope you enjoy finding out a little more about what this fantastic team have 

been doing with your children… 

This week, 3E, created their own factual 

television programme as part of their 

science lesson. They were pretending to 

be scientists and explained all about how 

sound travels and the process of hearing. 

To give a clear example they used 

musical instruments to demonstrate this 

process.  

Well done 3E! 

 

Barnston Primary School Newsletter 

Year 6 

I would like to take a moment to say well 

done to all of you for all of your hard work 

in getting ready for the SATs. It is not easy 

but you are doing it all with a smile on 

your face - literally. 

Well done Year 6! 

 



‘leaving no stones unturned’ 

 

We aim for 100% 
Thank you to everyone for making sure that your children get to school on time every day 

– it is so important so that there are no gaps in learning! 

Class % Class % 

1M 98.18 1LW 96.52 

2P 96.67 2N 98.00 

2J 99.00 3H 96.33 

3E 98.67 3D 99.68 

4P 95.56 4T 95.36 

4W 98.80 Whole School Attendance: 

 

Summer is on its way! 

Summer is around the corner and whilst I am highly aware that we live in Britain it is still 

important that we look after the children as well as we can. Therefore on sunny days can you 

please make sure that your child has: 

 all day sun cream applied in the morning before they come to school;  

 a sun hat; and 

 a water bottle that has their name on it. 

It is so important that they are ready for whatever the British weather has to offer us! 

Important Dates: 

13.05.24: Year 6 SATs Week 

15.05.24: Year 4 Residential  

 

School Play Equipment 

We are so lucky at Barnston to have some 

great climbing equipment. If it was my 

choice I would leave the gates open so you 

could come and access it with your 

children, anytime. Sadly, I cannot allow 

anyone to use the equipment without a 

member of staff present – I have asked! So 

can I ask that you encourage your children 

not to use the equipment as accidents can 

happen and we would hate for anyone to 

get hurt. Thank you! 

Food Bank 

Year 3 and 4 carried out a fantastic 

assembly this week sharing the importance 

of helping others. Their focus – collecting 

food for the food bank. They taught me that 

donations are falling but need is growing. If 

you would like to support Year 3 and 4 can 

you please make a small donation by the 

10th May.  


